
From: Simon Miller 

Sent: Thursday, 2 March 2017 5:01 PM 
To: Chambers - Gostencnik DP 

Subject: RE: AM2014/252 & AM2014/253 

 
Dear Ms Kairouz, 
 
We will indicate our preference for a conference shortly. 
 
Also, we are making a further submission on matters arising from the conference on 9 February 2017 
and seek a Word version of the most recent version of the Exposure Draft of the Air Pilots Award 
2016, which appears to have been published by the Commission on 5 January 2017. 
 
Could you please provide a Word version of the document if that version is available? 
 
Thank you for your assistance. 
 
Regards 
 
Simon Miller 
Industrial Advisor 
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